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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Slovenia to the fourth cycle of UPR and thanks it for its presentation. 
My delegation positively notes the efforts of the Government of Slovenia in strengthening human rights protections through recent legislative and policy advancements, demonstrating a commitment to addressing pressing issues and fulfilling international obligations. 
My delegation would like to make the following recommendations:
- Further strengthen the independence of the Office of the Ombudsperson;
- Increase efforts to prevent and combat trafficking in persons, including by establishing effective procedures for the identification and referral of victims among vulnerable groups; 
- Improve access to affordable, quality care by expanding community-based options, enabling older persons to receive support at home.
We wish the delegation of Slovenia a very successful review.




